

Wynantskill PTA





Report to the Board of Education - 6/10/21

- 1. Membership
 - a. 120 members
- 2. Current Fundraisers
 - a. Fundraising will be minimized for 2020/2021
 - i. Smaller/favorite fundraisers may still occur
 - 1. Booster event 5/20 Royals Fun Run 😊
 - a. WOW over \$20k raised!
 - i. We beat last year!
 - b. **THANK YOU team Booster** Coach Akots, Coach Bateman, K. Belokopitsky, J. Brown, S. Czubek, K. Fazioli and K. Mercado
- 3. Current Supported Events
 - a. WPTA sponsored the Kona Ice truck to SURPRISE the kids with a cold, tasty treat during the Booster run!!! Thanks for the idea Dr. Yodis!
 - b. Working on t-shirts and ice cream certificates for all students to commemorate the 180 days of inperson learning in 2021!
 - c. Working on a plaque to honor the establishment of the PTA and the Officers that have served thus far
- 4. Funded Field Trips N/A
- 5. Information
 - a. New PTA Officers elected at the 5/4/21 PTA meeting:
 - i. Paul Koniowka President
 - ii. Jennie Brown Vice President
 - iii. Melinda Darling Treasurer
 - iv. Jennifer O'loughlin Secretary
 - b. WPTA meeting scheduled for 6/21/21 @ 7:15p (Zoom)
- 6. Future Fundraisers/Supported Events
 - a. Working on ideas, cost estimates and planning for multiuse outdoor G-D space
 - i. Pavilion, benches, picnic tables, etc.

On a personal note, this is my last report to the BOE as WPTA President. I have served for the past 4 years, and I am truly honored and humbled to be a part of the establishment of the PTA at G-D. I am proud of our accomplishments as a team and excited to see what the future holds!

- THANK YOU BOE, for your support and encouragement!
- THANK YOU fellow Officers, for your tireless dedication, effort and teamwork!
- THANK YOU perpetual volunteers (you know who you are!), for your endless support, ideas and efforts!
- THANK YOU Parents, you are the "P" in PTA and your support and efforts are vital!
- THANK YOU Teachers (and Staff!), you are the "T" in PTA and you are all AMAZING ROCK STARS!
- THANK YOU Principal Cornell, for your ideas, responsiveness and cooperation!
- THANK YOU Superintendent Yodis, for your tireless pursuit to improve, protect, collaborate, inspire and encourage!

Nichole Hurbanek, President - nhurbanek@gmail.com; Paul Koniowka, Vice President - paul.konifka@yahoo.com; Meghan Allen, Treasurer - meghanballen@gmail.com; Jennie Brown, Secretary - jenniebrown4pta@yahoo.com